
 
 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

JULY MONTHLY REPORT 

 
INCIDENTS OF NOTE: 

*We have started gathering information for the replacement of the budgeted squad car for this year. 

 

STAFF TRAINING: 

*Officer Kramer completed Field Training Officer (FTO) School and is currently training Officer Williams. 

*I have spoken with both the police officers and dispatchers in reference to my goals and expectations of the 

department moving forward.  The emphasis of the meetings was to lay the footprint for developing a culture 

within the department geared towards improving customer service and becoming more involved with the 

community. 

 

STATISTICS: 

    2016 2017  

    YTD YTD YTD 

 June 2016 June 2017 +/- TOTAL TOTAL +/- 

MPD Arrests 65 37 -28 441 337 -64 

Calls For Service 1402 1265 -137 9202 8756 -446 

Dispatch Calls 2543 2209 -334 15261 14567 -694 

MPD Accidents 17 15 -2 111 130 19 

Grant Hours Worked 55.0 18 -37.5 200.5 186 -14 

 

**Part 1 and 2 offense sheet attached 

 

NON-EMERGENCY ACTIVITIES:  

*We are working on establishing a routine to get the department more involved in the community and also gain 

more exposure using social media.  We have in the past just posted important press releases and information on 

Social Media, however I would like to be more proactive on putting information out to the community on a 

regular basis such as the post that was made on the Pedestrian Crossings. This should help to contribute to the 

on-going public outreach initiative that Officials and staff are currently engaged in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

*The Fire Department was able to make excellent use of our two scrap squad cars. These cars over the past 

couple of years have had any usable parts taken off them and used for repairs. Since they were only able to be 

used for scrap metal it was great that FD could use them for extrication training. The carcasses have been 

removed by a local scrap disposal company at no cost.  

 

 

 
 

 

EQUIPMENT RELATED ISSUES: 

*None to report at this time 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chief Joe Switzer 

Monmouth Police Department 




